
NEW LENOX PUBLIC LIBRARY 
  DISTRICT BOARD FUNDRAISING 

COMMITTEE MEETING 
   January 13, 2020 

 
 
The regular meeting of the New Lenox Public Library District Board of Trustees Fundraising 
Committee was called to order at 6:33 p.m., by Colette Loecke on Monday, January 13, 2020, at 
the New Lenox Library, 120 Veterans Parkway, New Lenox, Illinois. 
 
Present were Trustees: President Dr. Edward A. Tatro, Vice President Linda Evans, Colette 
Loecke, Michelle Monbrod, Bonnie Ulstad, Alex Vancina 
 
Staff present: Michelle Krooswyk: Director  
 
Absent: Ann Podoba 
 
Audience to Visitors 
None 
 
New Business 

• The future of fundraising initiatives will be greatly affected by the outcome of the 
upcoming referendum, so this topic was focused on for the duration of the meeting.  

• Alex Vancina provided an update from the Say Yes committee. The committee is looking 
for donations towards yard signs, door hangers, and social media ads. Volunteers will be 
needed for endorsements, delivering yard signs and door to door campaigning.  

• Referendum initiatives were discussed including upcoming meetings to attend including 
LWAWBO and softball registration. Board members asked if we could hand out 
information only fliers at the upcoming Chamber of Commerce Annual Dinner. Director 
Krooswyk said she would contact the Chamber and ask. Director Krooswyk handed out 
Vote buttons for Board Members. 

 
Adjournment 
Trustee Monbrod moved and Trustee Vancina seconded that the meeting be adjourned at 6:53 
p.m. Motion passed by unanimous vote.  

 

 
_______________________________________ 

        Michelle Monbrod, Secretary 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Michelle Krooswyk 
Library Director 


